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9th October 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Apple Week 
 
During the last week of this half-term (beginning Monday 19th October) we will be celebrating Mill 
Water’s orchard by holding our first ‘Apple Week’. Pupils will be able to help pick the apples in the 
orchard, and we will be using different recipes to make and bake all sorts of apple-themed foods.  
 
We will also be working with Bicton College to press some of the apples and make our own Mill 
Water apple juice, and pupils will be able to take this home to enjoy and share with their families 
and friends. 
 
If you would like your son or daughter to take some apple juice home with them, please can you 
send in one or two plastic bottles at the beginning of the week (between 500ml and 1litre) – these 
will then be filled with apple juice and sent back to you later in the week. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Sarah Pickering 
Headteacher 


